

www.wfnhp.org



A Union of Professionals

January 4, 2016

Luis Padilla, Director Milwaukee County Labor Relations 901 N 9<sup>th</sup> Street, Room 210 Milwaukee, WI 53222

**RE: Non-BHD 2015 Contract Ratification** 

Dear Mr. Padilla,

This letter is to inform you that on December 21, 2015, the members of the Milwaukee County Chapter of Wisconsin Federation of Nurses and Health Professionals, Local 5000, AFT, AFL-CIO, voted to ratify the 2015 tentative agreement between the County and the Union for the non-BHD employees.

Please let the union office know if you need any further details.

Sincerely,

Jeff Weber, RN

Milwaukee County Chapter President

Candin Ouley

Teff D. Wefer

Candice Owley, RN

**WFNHP President**